
198 South 200 West    •    Bountiful, UT 84010    •    801.298.6072 
www.bountifulutah.gov 

 
 

 
 
 

         
 

    
 

 

Bountiful City Light and Power 

Power Distribution Line Rebuild 

8-19-2021 

 
Dear Customer, 

To keep up with the ever-increasing demands for electrical power, and to 

help ensure a more reliable power system for Bountiful City, we find it 

necessary to re-build and upgrade our power distribution lines in your 

neighborhood.  

A contractor working for Bountiful City will be working in your area 

starting on September 7th until approximately October 22nd. The area of 

construction is 3100 South from 400 East to Orchard Drive, and Orchard 

Drive from 500 West to 3100 South.  The contractor will be installing new 

poles and equipment in the road right of ways. We may need to access 

poles and wires through your property.   

See map for the primary line construction area (shown in red).  

There will be a necessity to have road closures and power interruptions. If 

extended power interruptions are needed, we will give a 24-hour notice 

with door contacts and fliers.  There may be a few short-term outages 

without notifications. 

We will do everything possible to expedite this project. We apologize for 

any inconvenience.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call 

Luke Veigel at 801-298-6070.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  



 

 

 



 

 

 


